
The past weekend commencing the month of August, Saturday 02 August has been
one of the most exciting and eventful one as the Lesotho Highlands Development
Authority through Public Relations and botanical team participated at the flea market
held at the heart of Maseru town. 

The team not only showcased massive project achievements, business and economic
opportunities the project brought into the country but also decentralised the botanical
within reach of those who may be hindered by financial constraint to reach Katse
Botanical Garden. The flee market attracts various groups of people, entrepreneurs,
nongovernment organisation, parastals, companies and individuals.

While organisations face financial limitations to carry out their mandate due to global
economic meltdown, the LHDA find it necessary to optimise all opportunities of
fundraising to sustain its operations without entirely depending on the government
subsidy. For this flee market, the core objective was to encourage local people for Muela,
Mohale, Katse & Polihali branches respectively.

LHDA, driven by the new ten-year strategy aims at highlighting the transformative
potential of tourism in its breathtaking national shrine facilities. All branches are eagerly
ready to welcome visitors through bookings.

LHDA Supports Flea market


